
Year 12-13 Geography Bridging Work 2020 

Congratulations on making it through Year 1!  And what a strange end to the Year it has been. 

We hope you have enjoyed what you have learnt so far, including the challenges of some new topics and ideas 
and our current way of teaching.  Most of you have adapted to this well, and for this we applaud you.  

 However, as we won’t see you in person for a while we do need to set you some work over the summer – 
some of this will be new learning, preparing you for next year, whilst some is consolidating your knowledge 
from our most recent topics. 

 

As you are taught across two sites we have both set you some work to do. 

Firstly, we want you to make sure that you are up-to-date with all of the work that we have set you whilst we 
have not physically been in school.  So, for Ms Lee’s work you need to log-onto Park High Sharepoint and 
Teams and look through the folders.  For Mr Williams you need to go to Edulink and look through the work set 
there. 

Mr Williams at Canons High:  As discussed, he will go through this on Friday 3rd of July 

He will set the work via Edulink and it will be around your NEA preparation, as well as some work on Migration, 
Sovereignty and Identity.  See the work on Edulink for specific details. 

This work will be due your first lesson back in September, which will probably be Wednesday 9th 

Ms Lee at Park High As discussed, we will go through this in a short additional lesson before the end of term 

1. Complete the questions on the ‘Knowledge check’ document based on our most recent unit ‘Tectonic 
Hazards’, this should act as a form of revision and highlight to you any areas that you need to work on! 
This document can be found on Sharepoint in the ‘summer bridging work’ file 

2. Complete the ‘Thinking Synoptically’ activities from page 66-67 of the Pearson Book 1 – again this page 
can be found on Sharepoint or via your live log-in to the Pearson book. 

3. Organise your Tectonic folder – I will want to see it, along with the work above on our first lesson back 
– probably Friday 11th of September 
Challenge: If you are feeling particularly inspired you can look at the reading and resource list on 
Sharepoint and choose one of the books to read or one of the documentaries to watch.  Team 
Geography will be updating this as we watch/read and learn of good resources… 

 

It is imperative that all of this work is completed by our first lessons back in September, do not leave it all to 
the last week of the holidays – you have the week of the 13th of July when there are no scheduled live lessons 
to make a start on this. 

 

Good luck, and as always e-mail us/post a question on Teams if you have a query. 

We look forward to seeing you in September. 

Kind regards, 

Ms Lee 
���� and Mr Williams 


